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To Whom It May Concern

We refer to the current review of the Supported Employment Services Award 2010 (Award).
Bedford notes the proposal that the Bedford Employee Wage Assessment Tool (Bedford
Tool) be removed from the list of approved wage assessment tools contained in clause 14.4(b)
of the Award.

Bedford consents to the Award being varied to remove the Bedford Tool from the list of
approved wage assessment tools. However, this consent is subject to the variation taking
effect at the same time as any other amendments to the Award, which arise from the review
of approved wage assessment tools, and any transitional arrangements also applying to

organisations using the Bedford Tool.

Please contact Sally Powell on spowell@bedfordgroup.com.au or at 0421 856 249 if you have

any questions.

Kind regards

ALLY POWELL
Chief Executive




